
 

Public Notice Request for Proposals - 230 

Oracle Advanced Security 

Blinn College District, a Junior College District of Washington County, is receiving competitive 
sealed proposals for Oracle Advanced Security. Blinn College District currently licenses Oracle 
Database Enterprise Edition as a Full Use Campus Wide license, based on 19,150 named users. 
Blinn College District seeks an add-on license for Oracle Advanced Security.  Oracle Advanced 
Security will include the ability to perform transparent data encryption (TDE), the ability to 
encrypt exports, and the ability to encrypt backups. Blinn College District seeks the purchase of 
the license for Oracle Advanced Security along with Support through 10/31/2025. 

Proposal packets must be received by 2:00 PM C.S.T. on February 18, 2025. 

Proposal packets may be obtained from the Blinn College District Purchasing Department, by 
phone (979) 830-4118 or e mail – ross.schroeder@blinn.edu. 

Proposal packets may also be downloaded at - https://www.blinn.edu/purchasing/bids.html or 
https://blinn.ionwave.net/Login.aspx  

Blinn College District reserves the right to award proposals in a manner most advantageous to 
the College District. 

 

Ross Schroeder 
Director of Purchasing and Transportation 
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